
Special Notice -Sibling Enrollment Form 
Attention Chatfield Parents  

For the 2023-2024 school year 
 
If you have a child/children currently attending Chatfield School and 
would like to have their sibling or siblings added to our sibling priority 
wait list for the 23-24 school year, you must complete the form below 
and return it to Chatfield School no later than April 3, 2023.   
 

Please note a sibling child starting Kindergarten must be five or turning 
five no later than September 1, 2023.   
 
Siblings of enrolled Chatfield students are given priority for any 
vacancies during enrollment of new students. 
_____________________________________________ 

2023-2024 Chatfield Student Sibling Enrollment Form 
 Return by April 2, 2023 

 
Child’s Full Name:                                       Gender:          Date of Birth:             Grade Level 
               for 23-24:                             

_____________________  ____       __/___/___       ____ 

_____________________  ____       __/___/___       ____ 

Sibling/Family Member Name__________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Name_____________________________________________ 

Address__________________________City________________Zip________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature_____________________________Date_________ 

There will be no guarantee for a spot for late submission of this form 


